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A meeting of the Palomar College Tenure & Evaluations Review Board was held on Sept. 8, 2014  in AA-140
	Members Present
	Sandra Andre, Melinda Carrillo, Berta Cuaron, Barb Kelber, Shannon Lienhart, Russ McDonald, Christine Moore, Susan Snow, Tami Weintraub


	Members Absent        
	Lesley Williams

	Call to Order
Approval of Minutes- August 25, 2014
MOU for a Probationary Faculty on Medical Leave
Action
SLO Requirements in Part-time 
Evaluations
Evaluations in Departments with Directors
Revision of Part-time Review Report Form

Update on Plans of Pilot Project for Occupational Programs

	The meeting was called to order at 3:30 p.m.   
To approve the minutes of August 25, 2014.  MSC Kelber, Moore.  All in favor.
TERB members asked whether an MOU for one individual would need to be included in the contract, or whether the faculty member’s name should be included in the language, in which case it would be handled by the Governing Board in closed session.  They also agreed that a header referencing TERB’s direction make recommendation regarding evaluations, and emphasizing that the MOU is for the 2014-15 academic year only. They directed Barb to make these revisions for consideration at the next meeting.

To look at a new draft of the MOU at the next meeting. MSC Kelber, Weintraub.  All in favor.

This item will be brought back.

Barb reminded TERB members that there are currently three departments with directors that have Part-time and/or Tenured faculty members requiring evaluation. She noted that she invited input from the directors, and they all were clear that they did not want to supplant the committee chair, but rather wanted to have a means to inform the evaluation. She explained that in the case of Peer Reviews, the evaluee chooses their committee chair, with Faculty Senate approval.  In the case of Part-time evaluations, tenured faculty members in those departments are designated, except in the case of Occupational Programs, where there are no tenured faculty members.  TERB members looked at the draft for Part-time evaluations and discussed the best way to uphold peer review as primary while acknowledging directors’ input, particularly in regard to program regulations.  TERB directed Barb to bring the form back as a prompt for a letter, referencing the relevant contract language, with specific language regarding to which directors it applies.

This item will be brought back.

Barb said she is meeting with Mollie Smith on September 17th and will provide an update at the next meeting.


	Meeting Adjourned

	Meeting adjourned at 4:40 p.m. 


	Next Meeting
	October 6, 2014, 3:30 p.m, AA-140    
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